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Dates to remember:





October 5th- early release 


October 8th- No school- Columbus Day


October 19th- DeMeritt Hill Farm apple picking field trip 


October 31st- Kindergarten Halloween parade














Happy October!





Fall is upon us as we continue moving along with our daily routines! We are still practicing learning our daily expectations but we are doing a wonderful job! We just started unit 3 in our SUPERKIDS reading program. If you created an online account, make sure you check back each unit for more material to look through. If you have not made an account and would like to, please email me! 





We will be have our apple picking field trip at DeMeritt Hill Farm on the 19th. Permission slips will be sent home shortly but we plan to leave around 9am and return to school around 1130am. If you want to chaperone you have to have already filled out and passed in the volunteer form.





Next week our class will begin book buddies! We will be pairing off with Mrs. Williamson’s fourth graders once a week to share, listen, and read with each other. We will get to know our book buddies and learn from them throughout the year. 





Our Halloween parade will be on Wednesday, October 31st. More information will be coming as the date gets closer.


 























Classroom jobs and star of the week:





We will be starting our classroom jobs this week! Each child has a responsibility that they need to take care of throughout the day. Ask your child what their job is this week!�


Next week, we will start our “star of the week.” As mentioned at parent night, each student will earn “star of the week” in their own, unique way. They will get a special certificate to take home as well as be our line leader for the week!
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